
Reception Phonics

Home Learning 

Week 8:     01.03.2021-05.03.2021



Assalamu’alaykum Dear Reception Parents/Carers,

InshaAllah this is our last week of home learning and from 

next week on Monday 8th of March we look forward to welcoming

you all back at school

This week, we will be finishing our Phase 3 sounds, 

revising our phase 2 sounds and completing digraph activities. 

https://youtu.be/5PmB3SIjNdQ

https://youtu.be/5PmB3SIjNdQ


Monday 1st March 2021

https://youtu.be/Hrouxj9je2o

https://youtu.be/Hrouxj9je2o


Monday 1st March 2021

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/

zvq9bdm/articles/zj39382

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvq9bdm/articles/zj39382


Tuesday 2nd March 2021

https://youtu.be/YwCzf71flB

A

https://youtu.be/YwCzf71flBA


Tuesday 2nd March 2021

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvq9b

dm/articles/zjv4vk7

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvq9bdm/articles/zjv4vk7


Wednesday 3rd March 2021



Thursday 4th March 2021



FRIDAY 5TH

MARCH 2021

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_

qRRMUsGqyw

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_qRRMUsGqyw


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_

qRRMUsGqyw

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_qRRMUsGqyw


To all our Reception Parents/Carers and 

Children: 

Jazak Allah Khairan for all your hard work 

at home!!

We really appreciate all the wonderful 

help and support you have given during 

these challenging and difficult times. 

Moreover, we hope you have enjoyed 

learning phonics!

Stay safe, Assalamu’alaykum and see 

you all on Monday 8th March,  InshaAllah



Miss Ruksana & Ms Abeita


